
Year 4 Newsletter 
 

Autumn Term 2 2024 
 

Hello! 

We hope you all had a lovely holiday and are as excited as we are about this (busy!) half term. 

Please have a look at our ‘curriculum coverage’ letter to see what we will be learning about this half 

term.  

P.E.: 

Our P.E. days will continue to be on a Monday and Friday. Children should wear their school P.E. kit 

on these days. If children are not able to remove their own earrings for P.E., please can they not 

wear them to school on P.E. days. 

Spellings:   

Spelling tests will continue to take place on a Monday, and new spellings will be added to Spelling 

Shed.  

Times tables:  

We will continue to learn/relearn a new times table every 2 weeks. Please allow your child to access 

Time Tables Rockstars or any other online tables practise game as often as you can. We will send out 

more information about how to make the best use of Times Tables Rockstars soon.  

 

Christmas: 

• Our Christmas performances will be taking place on Friday 13th December (1.30pm) and 

Monday 16th December (9.30am) More details will be sent out in the next few weeks; 

• We have the wonderful storyteller Chris Bostock coming into school on Thursday 5th 

December; 

• Our Christmas party is on Thursday 19th of December; 

(More details about all our Christmas events will be sent out closer to the time) 

 

As always, please contact us if you ever have any questions or concerns.  

Mrs Walsh, Mrs Collins and Mr Olatunji  


